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To the Members of Council,

My name is Melinda Michael and I had the honour of sitting on the Advisory Planning
Commission. I am writing my letter of support for the 328 Second St Revitalization project.

As aresident and community member of New Westminster, who has started and is currently
raising a family in this city since 2007, I fully support projects that allow for meaningful
densification.

The cost of housing is getting further and further away from the grasp of many in our
community and creating newer homes in spaces that previously served only single-
family homes is a necessity.

After reviewing the project details, I feel that the 328 Second St project aligns with the HRA
incentives and tastefully adds to the Queens Park community without significant alteration to
the streetscape. I hope that more projects like this will be seen in the future.

Sincerely,
Melinda Michael, cra, cca

Resident of New Westminster
Former Member of the Advisory Planning Commission
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